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Strong Partnerships Drive Summerland Infrastructure Upgrades – FortisBC Supports Downtown 
Revitalization at Memorial Park 

SUMMERLAND – Following recent announcements about ICBC-funded road improvements, the District 
of Summerland is pleased to highlight another important partnership. This time, with FortisBC, which is 
contributing to the revitalization of our community spaces. 
 
FortisBC has committed $10,000 over two years ($5,000 in 2025 and $5,000 in 2026) to support the 
District’s Downtown Revitalization Project at Memorial Park. 
 
This funding will enhance infrastructure and public amenities in the heart of downtown, supporting a 
more welcoming and vibrant space for community gatherings, events, and daily enjoyment. 
 
For more information regarding these projects, visit: www.summerland.ca. 
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